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BWXT application renewal, Peterborough, ON
Interventions (CNSC/CCSN)

 January 26, 2020 9:42 PM
Erin Parker 

Peterborough, ON
Erin Parker

Thank you

neighbourhood!
it make sense to put such an industry here?  It does not!  You must stop this for the sake of babies, pets, children and adults living and attending school in this 
BWXT’s own reporting) that toxic uranium has been emitted into air and water around the plant.  This is a residential area in the heart of Peterborough. Does 
Please do not renew BWXT’S licence to operate in the old GE plant in Peterborough, ON.  I live  a stone’s throw from the BWXT facility.  We know (by 

Dear CNSC Regulators,


